DE ANZA COLLEGE NURSING 77X, 77Y, 77Z

Instructor: CATHERINE HRYCYK, RN, MScN

Office: S82B Email: hrycykcatherine@deanza.edu

Phone: (408) 864-5529

Office hours: Wednesdays: 10:00-12:00

Units:

Nursing 77 = 0.5 unit Nursing 77X = 1 unit Nursing 77Y = 2 units Nursing 77Z = 3 units

Nursing 77, 77X, 77Y and 77Z students must be registered in the Nursing program at De Anza College. Three hours of laboratory/computer practice (36 hours total) is required for each unit of credit. Please note: not every course in the 77 series is offered every quarter.

Course Description:

Individual special theory projects in Nursing determined in consultation with the Director.

Expected student Learning Outcome:

Achieve a score of 80% or better on sample NCLEX examinations.

Attendance:

This is a positive attendance class. You must log all time spent on the computer for the assigned testing. A record of all hours will be presented to the Director at weekly meetings.

Suggested resources:

HESI Case studies on-line

Silvestri. Comprehensive Review for the NCLEX-RN Exam, Elsevier. (current edition)

Grading Scale: This is a Pass/No Pass class.

Reminders:

- De Anza College will enforce all policies and procedures set forth in the Standards of Student Conduct (see catalogue). Any student disrupting a class/ lab may be asked to leave the class or lab. Administrative follow-up will result.
- Please remember that no beverages or food of any type are allowed in the lab or computer room.
- The Biology, Health Sciences, and environmental Division Student Handbook is available on-line at: http://bhs.deanza.edu/StudentHandbook.pdf. All the information in the Student Handbook does apply in the course and the students will be accountable for this information. This handbook contains many helpful resources for the students, ideas to increase student success, and expectations of classroom behavior.

 Every student in the Nursing program is responsible for the information provided in the De Anza College Department of Nursing Student handbook. An updated version is available every September on the School of Nursing website. Part of your success in this program requires that you be informed of and follow current policies.